
Dear sir or madam, 
 
This is a submission to the Senate Inquiry into the Commonwealth Radioactive Waste 
Management Repeal Bill 2008. 
 
It is a poor reason to choose a site for nuclear waste disposal in the Northern Territory 
just because it is a Territory, not a State.  
 
No sites in the Territory are appropriate, I believe.  
 
Until a totally appropriate site is found where the residents and all those affected 
don’t mind a nuclear waste site being on their land, we should store it where it was 
produced and cease producing any more.  
 
It is safer to store it where it can be well monitored than to transport it vast distances 
to where it is more difficult to monitor. 
 
 
Sincerely 
Liz Howells 
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